Information and Consent to Share your Story!

We are looking for as many children and young people who would like to share their story
with Child Rights for the 2024 Queensland Child Rights Report.

What is the Queensland Child Rights Report?

The QLD Child Rights Report is a document completed each year by the Queensland Family & Child
Commission. It monitors how Child Rights is going in these areas in Queensland:

What story should | share?

Child Rights are things all children are entitled to. They also cover all areas of our lives! You can tell
any story you like about rights — when have your rights been met or supported? Who supported
them? When have your rights been breached? Have you been treated unfairly by a system or service?
It's up to youl!

What will happen to my story?

Your story may be included in the Queensland Child Rights Report - either printed in a document or on the
QFCC website. Your name or anything else that identifies you will never be published or shared. Your
name, age, phone number, story or email (if collected) will be kept on QFCC secure content management
system — and deleted if you request.

What if | change my mind?

You can say ‘no’ or change your mind at any time leading up to the report! Just let us know if you don’t
want your story used or published.

Can | talk to someone instead?
Of course! We can organise to meet up if you're in Brisbane/Meaanijin or video/phone call — whichever you
need, just let us know @

What if | have more questions?
Any queries, reach out! Call on (07) 3900 6000 or email childrights@qfcc.qgld.gov.au



